18™ November 2024
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

Thank you to all parents and students who attended our celebration event last Thursday in the Memorial
theatre, it was fantastic to see such support for the Class of 2024!

Any student who did not attend last week will be able to collect their certificates from Monday 18th
November. Please email fccexams@fromecollege.org.uk to arrange a date and time to come into College to
collect them from reception. If someone else is collecting certificates on their behalf the student will need to
include the person's name in the email and whoever collects the certificates must bring ID with them.

Year 11 Exams

We would like to congratulate Year 11s on the first week of their mock exams. Their conduct was exemplary
during each and every exam. Just a reminder that students should be in all lessons when they are not in an
exam. The only time students are permitted to go home is when they have finished an afternoon exam.
Please check your child’s exam timetable on FROG so that you know when they are expected they should
be in exams and lessons and when they are permitted to go home early.

Mobile Phone Detox Day- Wednesday 27th November

As we move closer to our first mobile free phone day of the term, a reminder that phones seen at break or
lunchtime on the day will be confiscated until the end of the College day. This is a great chance to do
something different at break and lunch- a full range of activities on offer will be published next Monday.
Students may wish to place their phone in the safe to avoid temptation!

Let’s Go Zero

The attached letter details how Frome College is aiming to fight climate change by working in partnership
with Let’'s Go Zero. Thank you for completing the survey in the letter and supporting Earth House.

PE

Please see the attached letter from Mr Howlett, Head of PE and Sport, detailing expectations in Core PE
lessons.

Non-Uniform Day Term 1

We are delighted to announce that we raised £322.19 for the charity Little People on our non-uniform day
last term. Thank you to all families who contributed.
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Finally, a quick reminder that Friday 6th December is an INSET day, therefore students do not attend
College.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Reynolds

Principal

Attachments:

1. Core PE expectations
2. Let's Go Zero



